
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TO CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS RESIDENTS: 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE ROCHESTER HILLS CITY COUNCIL, 
will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on the property tax millage rates proposed to be 
levied to support the fiscal year 2008 proposed budget. 
 
The 2008 Proposed Budget Plan was submitted by the Mayor to City Council, in 
accordance with the Charter, at the August 1, 2007 City Council meeting. 
 
The Public Hearing on the 2007 proposed millages that are estimated to be 
required to support the 2008 Proposed Budget Plan will be held at the Rochester 
Hills City Council Regular Meeting on Wednesday, September 19, 2007, 
commencing at 7:30 p.m., Michigan time, at 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, 
Rochester Hills, MI  48309.   
 
In addition, during these same proceedings, the Rochester Hills City Council will 
hold a Public Hearing on the millages for the Older Persons Commission (OPC) 
and on the Rochester Avon Recreation Authority (RARA). 
  
A copy of the 2008 Proposed Budget Plan is on file and available to the public for 
inspection during regular business hours (8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.), at the Office of 
the City Clerk and Mayor, 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, Rochester Hills, Oakland 
County, Michigan.  A copy of the 2008 Proposed Budget Plan is also on file at 
the Rochester Hills Public Library and posted on the City’s website.  
 
 
Bryan K. Barnett, Mayor    James Rosen, President 
City of Rochester Hills    Rochester Hills City Council 
 
 
Dated this 28th day of August, 2007 
at Rochester Hills, Michigan 


